
Public Works Employee 

The City of Walnut is accepting applications for a Public Works Employee. 

 

Applications can be picked up at City Hall, 229 Antique City Drive, Walnut, Iowa. Or are 

available online at www.walnutiowa.org 

Completed applications need to be returned to City Hall by 

5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 4, 2022.  

Duties include all aspects of public works, including water and waste water operations, streets, 

and parks. Vehicle and equipment operation. Vehicle, equipment, building and grounds 

maintenance and repairs. Other duties as assigned. 

Applicants must be willing to obtain a CDL and must be willing to acquire water and waste 

water certifications. Favorable consideration will be given to applicants that already possess a 

Grade 1 or Grade 2 Water Operators Certification. High school education or G.E.D required. The 

City of Walnut requires pre-employment drug testing and a pre-employment physical. 

Benefits include, paid health insurance, vacation time, sick leave, overtime pay, nine paid 

holidays, personal days, paid training, IPERS and an allowance for uniforms. 

Starting wage will depend on qualifications. Hours are 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through 

Friday, some weekends and on call as needed. 

The City of Walnut is an equal opportunity employer. 

For more information, please contact City Hall at 712-784-3443. 

Application/job description is available at: 

City Hall, 229 Antique City Dr., Walnut, IA 51577 

Email: cityofwalnutia@hotmail.com 

City website: www.walnutiowa.org 

EOE, VPE, and Drug-Free Workplace. 

 

mailto:cityofwalnutia@hotmail.com
http://www.walnutiowa.org/

